
 

Dear Parents, 

We have had another busy week this week, with the Scholastic book fair every night 

after school. Many thanks to those who supported us by making a purchase. 

 

Parent Governor  

 

I am pleased to inform you that following our parent governor election process we 

will be welcoming Dr Nicola Lasikiewicz onto Mickle Trafford Village School 

Governing Body. Nicola is mum to Orlaith in Year 1. She has an academic 

background, she is a Senior Lecturer in Psychology, so brings a number of 

transferable skills to this role. We are looking forward to working with Nicola. 

 

 

Childcare Choices: Get the help that fits your family, so you can juggle work and life 

Thousands of families could be saving money on their childcare costs. But some 

simply don’t know what support they might be eligible for. 

The Childcare Choices website https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/  brings 

together all the existing childcare offers in one place, so parents can get the help 

that fits their family. This could be through Tax-Free Childcare, 30 Hours Childcare, or 

Universal Credit Childcare. Some families might be eligible to use more than one 

childcare schemes together and get the most out of it. 

And from next year even more help is on the way. 

Don’t miss out on getting the support you are entitled to. Visit the Childcare Choices 

website to check what offer you might be eligible for and sign up to our newsletter 

to get the latest updates about the childcare support expansion. 

 

Christmas Holiday Club 

 

Please contact the school office if you would like to receive details of clubs taking 

place over the Christmas holidays as we receive many over the coming weeks. 

Please note, these clubs are not vetted by school, we are merely sharing the 

information to those who request it. 

 

Children In Need  

 

Is on Friday 17th November. Children may wear their own clothes with something 

spotty and/or Pudsey merchandise in exchange for a suggested donation of £1 

towards Children In Need. 

https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/


 

Y4 Cake Sale 

 

Y4 wil be holding a cake sale after school on Friday 17th  November. Funds raised 

will be given to Children In Need. Please can any cake donations from Y4 families be 

brought in no earlier than Thursday 16th November and of course, they must be nut 

free!        

 

Poppy Appeal  

 

 

Our Year 6 children have done a brilliant job selling poppies this week, 

thank you for supporting such a special cause.  

 

 

 

Anxiety Tips from the Happiness Club 

 

This can also be found on our school website under the Mental Health and 

Wellbeing tab for future reference. 

 

 

   

Have a lovely weekend 

Wendy Lyon 


